
From: jacob green
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Docket Number: R18-20 - Comment on Rule
Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 10:30:26 AM

Dear Clerk of the Board Brown,

I encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board (IPCB) to approve the revision to Illinois' Multi-Pollutant Standard
air emissions rule filed by the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (IEPA). I support this revision as it is the
best path forward to preserve air quality, while protecting jobs and sustaining economic vitality in the state of
Illinois.
Good jobs are few and far between.  Lets please keep the ones we have!

Sincerely,

Jacob Green
PO Box 83
Green Valley, IL 61534
jrftzwl@hotmail.com
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